Agreed Report of the Board of Management Meeting
19t March 2024

An attendance roll was taken.

The Minutes and the Agreed Report for the meeting of 31% January 2024 were adopted.
All correspondence was addressed.

The Child Protection Oversight report and the Anti Bullying report were presented.

An update was provided on the additional accommodation project, the Emergency Works
applications and the development of the pitches.

Teaching and Learning.

Congratulations were extended to;

Thomas Maloney who received an Entrance Scholar award from University College Dublin.

Ava Horan who received an Entrance Scholar award from Trinity College Dublin.

Caoimhe Laffey and her teacher Ms. Murtagh on receiving a special award from NUIG in
recognition of her excellent Junior Cycle results in Gaeilge.

Owen Monaghan and Odhran Flatley who came 1° at the Mayo Enterprise awards, and are now
through to the All-Ireland final in May.

The Leaving Certificate Applied class and their teacher Mr. O’'Hara who organised a very
successful Career’s day in school on Wednesday 13™ March.

Mr. Dunleavy, Mr. Anthony McNamee and the TY students who organised STOMP, a percussion
performance which took place on Wednesday 13™ and Thursday 14™ March.

Ms. O’Brien and the Chaplaincy team for organising a very special day of Eucharistic Adoration
for the school community.

Mr. O’Hara and the Senior Boys Soccer team on winning the Connaught final.

Ms. Monaghan and the TY students on being awarded third place in the Kiltimagh St. Patrick’s
day parade.

Mr. Dunleavy and the team of teachers who are on the school tour in Barcelona with 90 TY
students.

The board expressed their gratitude to all the staff of St. Louis who give so freely of their time for
the good of our students and our school.

An update was provided on the health and safety work carried out in the school, in line with good
practice.

The Code of Behaviour was ratified. The Suspension / Expulsion policy is currently a working
document.



